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- The Freshman, Sophomores, and Juniors took the PSAT test on Wednesday 

Oct. 16th.  The results will help our teachers identify strengths and 

weaknesses to help plan for specific interventions.  The Seniors had the 

option of either touring the Monroe Country Community College or job 

shadowing on that day.  

 

- Congratulations goes out to Scott Swearengin.  He was selected as the 

Golden Apple Award winner for October.  Connie Cousino was the 

recipient in September.  

 

- The National Honor Society induction ceremony will take place tonight, 

Monday, Oct. 21st in the high school library.  Congratulations to our new 

members!  

 

- The Homecoming parade and game took place last Friday, and except 

for the final score of the game… the entire week was a success.  The 

student council along with their advisors Pat Riley and Janet Connolly did 

an excellent job.   

 

- The fall choir concert will be on Oct. 23rd in the high school cafeteria at 

7:00.  


